# C.K.M.G.A. April 19, 2025

### **Meeting Minutes**

**President: John Desrosiers\*\*** 

**Board Members: Tyler Griffith\*\*** 

Kevin Beyerly\*\*
Scott Sfreddo\*\*
Greg Conklin\*\*
Dave Morse\*\*
Matt Boulette\*\*

**Tee Placement Committee** 

Rich Jaworski\*\*

**Golf Course** 

Jen Sawka Steve Sawka

### In Attendance \*\*

#### Notes:

## Treasurer Report:

Previous Checkbook Balance	\$6,991.72
Deposits Membership Dues	\$33,070.00
Current Expenditures (Golf Genius, Gold Tees, USPS Box, Printer)	\$5,052.63
Current Balance (as of 4/19/25)	\$35,009.09

Hole in One Pool (as of 4/13/25) \$1,010.00

**Membership:** As of 4/19/25, membership is at 297. Once we hit 299 golfers, any new Men's Club Applications will not be accepted. Renewal Applications will continue to be accepted for now.

#### **Discussion Items:**

- Gold Tees: Gold Tees are playing to the yardage listed on the Cedar Knob Golf Course Scorecard
- **Previous CKMGA Presidents:** Discussion around covering previous Presidents membership dues for 1 to 2 years.
- **Board Term Limits**: The CKMGA Board Term Limits are defined in the CKMGA By-Laws listed on the website in Article X Section I. Continued discussion as to whether or not these should be updated or remain the same as well as take in account situations where no one in the membership is running for an Elected Spot.

• Membership Enrollment: The current process involves printing off the application, filling it out, writing a check to cover membership dues, and mailing/dropping off at the Pro-shop. This involves a lot of manual processes including having to check the PO Box regularly and deposit checks at the bank. The board has brought up for discussion the possibility of using more current payment methods such as PayPal, Venmo, etc as well as the possibility of an online Membership Application. This will streamline the process and help in eliminating errors via the manual process. Board is still exploring this option and it would not be a direct cutover for the 2026 Season.

Additionally, in 2026 the Board will look to communicate out earlier in the winter to encourage Renewal members to sign up. Communication will go out in January to renew by 3/1 prior to opening for new members to ensure any member that wants to renew has the opportunity before capping membership at 300 members.

- Cancellation Policy: The Pro-Shop is keeping track of late cancellation frequent flyers
  according to the policy lined out in the January minutes. Golfers are asked to cancel as
  early as possible to allow other members to sign up as the tee sheets have been filling
  up quickly; or to release spots to the Public. Please be alert if you play in a group that is
  automatically signing you up each week as well as taking in account what that
  Tournament may be that day and cancel ahead of time if it is something you are not
  interested in playing in.
- Membership Engagement: The Board will be developing an anonymous survey that
  can be filled out by every member to gather more feedback from the membership. More
  details to come over the course of the summer.

**Next Meeting:** 

TBD May/June